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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES – REGULAR MEETING – August 17, 2010

The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Tuesday, August 17, 2010.  Chairman Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were:  James Beard, Alison Langley, Patty Parrot, Alan Campbell, Bill Dennison, Shelly Hendricks, Lisa Hooker, Tony Garrison, Chelsie Mansell, Lynne Dewey, and David Fredricks.  

ORDER # 11-116 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by James Beard  and seconded by Alan Campbell to adopt the agenda for the August regular meeting.

ORDER # 11-117 - APPROVAL OF THE JULY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the minutes of the July regular meeting.

ORDER # 11-118- APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members all received copies of the July monthly financial report.  After a couple of questions regarding the faculty flower fund, and the bingo account balance the motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the July 2010 financial reports, the Bingo reports, and instructional funds reports.

ORDER # 11-119 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Shelly Hendricks to approve the personnel recommendations.

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Rachel Wilson and Renee Marshall-Ousley were present at the August SBDM meeting.

ORDER # 11-120- APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE JULY MINUTES-MEETING –The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by James Beard to approve the minutes.

CSIP IMPLEMENTATION AND IMPACT CHECK- Mrs. Shelly Hendricks shared copies of the CSIP Implementation and Impact Check results with the council members, and provided a brief explanation.

CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mrs. Renee Marshall-Ousley shared copies of the ACT comparison report, 2009-2010 MAP report , the No Child Left Behind, and the IPR Data Disaggregation reports with the council members. Mrs. Marshall-Ousley provided an explanation of the data for each report. ACT scores for North Hardin showed improvement in reading, math, english, science, and composite.

INFORMATION ITEMS:
· The council members received updated copies of the School Improvement Funds Grant. Mr. Dennison explained the possible added positions the grant could provide.
· SBDM elections on Friday, August 20, 2010. The purpose of the election is to fill the parent minority vacancy.

· Football will have their first home game on Saturday, August 21.

· Boys golf came in 2nd in their tournament. Lydia Gumm placed 1st.

· The boys and girls soccer programs had good summers, placing 1st and 2nd in the Bluegrass Games.

· Cross Country is starting strong. Andrew Stewart finished 2nd and 4th in AAU Nationals.

· Band is in full swing.

ORDER #11-120-ADJOURNMENT- The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by James Beard to adjourn the meeting.

____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

